## May Newsletter

## Dear Parents:

As we are approaching the last month of our school year, Donna Clark and I think about how fortunate we have been to have had these children in our class! This year has gone by so quickly, the children have progressed academically, made wonderful friendships and had fun!

May 3 - The Letter Y and our topic will be our Moms!

May 10 - The Letter Z and the topic of caterpillars and butterflies

May 17 - What Is Under The Ocean?

May 24 - Summer Fun

This is a busy month!

Thank you to all the Parents who contributed to our Easter Party! The children had a wonderful time with the Egg Hunt and party.

May 5th at 10:45 is our Mother's Day Ice Cream Party to celebrate our wonderful Moms! The children are very busy getting ready for this special time. We are asking that your child bring in their water bottle for their drink.

May 11 is our PreK Run. Parents are invited to be spectators out behind the playground at 10:45. You are welcome to make a sign and come cheer for the children!

May 18th is our Field Trip to Storybook Land! We are very excited to go!

Our Graduation will be held on June 1 at 10:00 followed by an outdoor picnic. Amy Delgado has been sending home additional information through email.

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to teach your child this year!

Arlene Walker Donna Clark